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Focusing on the 
Prophetic and Prayer

Dear	Friends	and	Partners,	

A	year	ago,	in	February,	Guy	was	diagnosed	with	Lewy	Body	
Dementia	with	Parkinsonian	symptoms.	We	had	never	heard	
of	it	until	then	and	were	told	it	was	a	very	progressive	disease.	
As	his	condition	continued	to	deteriorate,	we	hoped	that	he	
would	be	well	enough	to	travel	to	Washington,	DC,	in	October	
for	the	Intercessors	For	America’s	50th	Anniversary	Gala.	Guy	
had	been	a	part	of	this	ministry	for	almost	two	decades,	
serving	on	the	board	and	as	the	Executive	Director	for	nine	
years.	Guy	had	resigned	from	the	Board	in	September	of	2022	
due	to	his	health.	Then	I	was	asked	to	serve	as	a	board	
member	in	November	of	2022.	The	Board	meeting	this	year,	
during	the	Gala,	was	the	first	meeting	that	I	attended	as	a	
board	member.	Guy	was	well	enough	to	travel	to	DC	and	to	
attend	several	of	the	sessions.	The	Gala	was	a	tremendous	
success.	The	speakers	were	gifted	and	inspiring.	God	blessed	
us	with	His	presence	and	granted	us	a	joy	and	a	love	for	each	
other	that	I	had	rarely	experienced.	


October	2nd	was	opening	day	of	the	current	session	of	the	
Supreme	Court.	I	went	to	Washington,	DC,	to	be	a	part	of	a	
prayer	event	sponsored	by	Justice	Action	Group.	We	lined	up	
at	7:00	am	to	be	admitted	to	the	Court.	We	prayed	quietly	
during	the	hearing	for	such	things	as	the	Justices	to	make	
righteous	decisions,	to	walk	in	the	fear	of	the	Lord,	and	to	be	
blessed	with	safety	and	good	health.	We	also	prayed	for	
anything	that	the	Lord	might	put	on	our	hearts	for	an	
individual	Justice.	


In	mid-October,	FIRE	International	held	its	annual	missions	
conference	at	our	local	church.	Guy	was	only	able	to	attend	a	
few	of	the	sessions.	The	annual	conferences	are	always	a	great	
time	of	sharing,	reconnecting,	and	learning	about	the	amazing	
things	God	is	doing	throughout	the	earth	in	our	lifetime.	


In	January,	I	attended	the	March	for	Life	in	Washington,	DC.	
My	daughter,	Debby,	flew	out	from	Seattle	to	go	with	me	as	
Guy	was	not	able	to	travel.	There	were	about	5	inches	of	snow	
on	the	day	of	the	March,	yet	many	people	came	to	participate	

despite	the	cold	and	snow.	We	also	attended	a	prayer	and	
teaching	event	at	Lou	Engel’s	Justice	House	of	Prayer	and	then	
went	to	the	Supreme	Court	to	pray.	


Guy	entered	into	home	hospice	care	this	January.	He	is	pretty	
much	bed-ridden	now	as	he	walks	with	great	difficulty	and	
loses	his	balance	easily		


Please	keep	us	in	your	prayers.	We	can	both	use	God’s	
strength,	patience,	and	comfort.	


With	much	love,	

Sarah	Kump	

“The mind of a man plans his way but the Lord directs his steps.”
   Guy and Sarah Kump 	 March 2024 

To make a tax deductible contribution, make checks out to FIRE International with Guy and Sarah Kump in the memo 
line, and mail to the address listed below. Secure online donations can be made by visiting www.fire-international.org.

Sarah	at	the	March	
for	Life

Sarah	at	the	
Supreme	Court

Sarah	and	Missionary	
Mary	Street	at	the	FI	

Conference

Guy	at	the	FI	
Conference

Sarah	with	Worship	Leaders,	Jerry	
and	Karen	Ellard,	Waiting	in	Line	for	

the	Supreme	Court


Sarah	with	IFA	Board	Members,	Attorney	
Cynthia	Dunbar	and	Lynda	Pitts


Sarah	with	Evangelist	and	
Board	Member	Larry	Tomzcak	

and	his	Wife	Doris


Sarah	with	Old	Friends	
from	Washingon	and	State	
Prayer	Leaders,	Cliff	and	
Pauline	Oje	at	the	Gala
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